
Hipsburn Primary School’s Maths Mastery Showcase 

On Wednesday 20th June we invited the parents into school for our first maths 

mastery showcase. This was a brilliant opportunity for the children to 

demonstrate their knowledge and skills and for parents to see how maths is 

taught at Hipsburn. 

There was a real buzz at the showcase. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves and the parents were impressed by how confident and engaged our 

pupils are with maths. 

 

 

 

 Reception and Year 1 

showed the visitors how  

to use resources such as  

Numicon and Base 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

Year 2 showed  

parents how to use  

representations such as  

part-part-whole models. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 3 and 4 demonstrated 

their problem solving skills. 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 supported the  

parents to have a go 

themselves... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…and Year 6 challenged the parents to some SATs paper questions! 


